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13th April 2015

Notice of streetscape improvement works and 
temporary changes to parking 

The City of Melbourne is committed to improving community infrastructure and amenity to make 
Melbourne a more attractive place to live, work, shop and visit. As part of this commitment the City of 
Melbourne has engaged Citywide to complete the following construction works.  
 
Location of works: Literature Lane off Little Latrobe Street, Melbourne 
 
Location of parking changes:   Parking along north side of Little Latrobe Street between Swanston 

and Elizabeth streets. Please check parking signs during the 
construction period to avoid a fine.   

 
 
Project: These works involve: 

- Installation of new drainage pipes 
- Install new kerb and channel and reconstruct asphalt footpath & 

driveway 
- Install electrical conduit and electrical pits 
- Reconstruct bluestone pitcher laneway 

 
 
Construction period:  Start date: Monday 20th April 2015 (weather permitting). 
 
 Times:  7:00am to 4:00pm  
 

Duration:  We anticipate that works will be completed in 8 weeks 
(weather permitting). 

 
To enable these construction works to proceed safely and efficiently there will be a need for 
temporary on-street parking changes. Please refer to parking signs during the construction 
period to avoid a parking fine.  
 
We apologise in advance for any disruption caused during the period of these works.  

 
If you have any queries please contact: 
 
Contact: Chris Tapner (Team Leader) Citywide 
 (03 9267 5140; chrtap@citywide.com.au) 
  
 Grant Chuo (Project Engineer) Citywide 
 (03 9267 5164; grachu@citywide.com.au) 
   
Reference: WKO #338913  
 

http://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/


 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More information about project WKO # 338913 
These are substantial works which will involve disruption during the construction period. We will 
endeavour to reduce inconvenience wherever possible.  
 
 
Staging of works: Works will be done in 2 stages to minimise disruption. Works will begin at the 
western end of the lane (Stage 1) followed by the eastern end of the lane (Stage 2). 
 
Local traffic management: Local access for vehicles will be restricted due to the nature of the 
works. Please work with Citywide officers on site to organise deliveries.  
 
Noise: The works will be noisy, including saw cutting or jackhammering. We will endeavour to keep 
this noise to a minimum.  
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